
The Lancashire and Cheshire Fauna Society are pleased to announce the publication of “Micro Moth Field Tips”, an 
introduction to finding the early signs of micro moth larvae throughout the year. The authoritative accounts 
written by Ben Smart, who is rapidly becoming well-renowned for his expertise in this area, are arranged in a 
chronological sequence to enable moth enthusiasts to indulge in their passion throughout the year.  
Over 170 species found in the vice-counties of Lancashire and Cheshire are documented as illustrated opposite. There 
are hundreds of Ben’s excellent images to aid in the identification ofthese micro-lepidoptera and the information has 
a relevance far beyond the boundaries of Lancashire and Cheshire. 
The publication has been  co-funded by two charities, L&CFS and Butterfly Conservation, aAnd is available with a 
selling price of just £16 (plus P&P). 
 
For further details or to arrange to order a copy email us at MMFieldTips@butterflyconservation.org or call Rob Yates 
on 07542 942052. We’ll give you the necessary details and bank details as well as a reference number so that we can 
match your payments. I’m afraid we cannot take card payments. 
Any general enquiries can be made to the e-mail address above. 


